



Gift Receipt

July 25, 2024

Ms. Lori Lewis Rockley Family Foundation PO Box 17930 Golden, CO 80402-6032

Dear Ms. Lewis:

On behalf of the entire St. Mary's community, thank you for the charitable contribution. The support of our donors is critical to our success and continued ability to provide leadership and an enhanced educational experience at St. Mary's University.

Annual giving clubs for gift recognition are based on cash and stock gifts received between June 1, 2024 and May 31, 2025. Please visit our secure website at www.stmarytx.edu for news and updates about the exciting things happening at St. Mary's.

Once again, thank you for your support and confidence in St. Mary's University.

Sincerely,

Jandra Henderson

Zandra Henderson

Executive Director, Advancement Services

Receipt for your tax records		Remittance Amount: \$10,000.00 Contribution Amount: \$10,000.00
Name: Rockley Fa	amily Foundation	

Your gift was applied as follows:

Music Department General Gift Fund

\$10,000.00

No goods or services were provided in consideration of this contribution. Every effort has been made to ensure the accuracy of this receipt. Please contact the Advancement Services Office at (210) 436-3088 if you have any questions regarding the processing of your gift.